
From: Margaret H. Barber <MHBARB@scdjj.net>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
CC: Katherine L. PiersonKLPIER@scdjj.net 

Monique H. WilliamsMHWILL@scdjj.net
Date: 9/11/2014 11:01:08 AM 

Subject: RE: 2015 Legislative Priorities

At the present time the Department of Juvenile Justice has no legislative initiatives that we are proposing, or plan on 
pursuing, prior to or during next year's legislative session. Should that change, we will certainly contact your office 
and discuss with you prior to taking any action toward doing so. In regard to initiatives originating from third parties, 
should we be asked to support any, we will also inform you of such and discuss same with your office, prior to doing 
so. I do not have a Chief of Staff, and I handle all matters myself. My chief legislative liason is Ms. Katherine Pierson. 
Ms. Pierson's email address is klpier@scdjj.net and her office phone is 896-9659. Finally, our Public Information
Director is Ms. Monique Williams. Her email address is mhwill@scdjj.net and she can be reached at 896-9158.

From: Veldran, Katherine [mailto:KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2014 12:44 PM
To: Veldran, Katherine
Cc: Pitts, Ted
Subject: 2015 Legislative Priorities
Importance: High

Cabinet Members,

In preparation for the 2015 legislative session, we are requesting that all cabinet agencies prepare a summary
memorandum of all legislative initiatives your agency would like to pursue next year, including initiatives originating
from third parties that you and your agency have been asked to support. Please send this memorandum to my
attention no later than September 22, 2014. You should expect to receive follow-up from our office no later than the 
week of September 29, 2014.

The memorandum should include a description of the policy goals or problems the proposed legislation is intended to 
address, and brief detail on the contents of legislation itself and a list of affected titles or chapters. Although we do 
not expect full drafts of all proposed legislation to be available, if working drafts exist, please include them in your 
submission. If the agency is not pursuing or supporting any legislative initiatives in the 2015 legislative session, please 
send an email or memorandum to that effect.

In addition, please send me your agency's Chief of Staff, legislative affairs, and press contact information to update 
our records.

Thank you in advance for your prompt attention to this matter. If you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to email or call.

Thank you,
Katherine

Katherine F. Veldran
Director of Legislative Affairs | Office of Governor Nikki Haley 
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583 
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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